
Carol News
As someone who bikes regularly in the area, I would like to see the EIS address safety
measures—particularly at intersections and crossings. Trail signage, lighting, and separation
between bike and pedestrian lanes should be clearly outlined to reduce risk and ensure a safe
experience for all users.


